
Sent by Arbor email 2nd February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

The booking system for parents evening will open on Monday, 5th February at 7pm. Please 

use your Arbor account to book an appointment on either Wednesday, 21st or Thursday, 22nd 

February. The meetings will take place for ten minutes in your child's class room. 

  

We would be grateful if you could make arrangements for your child during your 

appointment, as we are unable to provide child care. 

  

Please note that the booking system will close on Sunday 18th February. 

  

Yours faithfully, 

  

  

Phillippa Longman 

Headteacher 

Hiltingbury Infant School 

Hiltingbury Road 

Chandler's Ford 

Eastleigh 

Hampshire 

SO53 5NP 

  

t: 023 8026 5414 

e: adminoffice@hiltingbury-inf.hants.sch.uk 
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